

12 December 2013

Excellency,

Reference is made to my letter dated 9 December 2013 concerning the postponement of the special meeting of the General Assembly dedicated to the life and memory of His Excellency Mr. Nelson Mandela.

I would like to announce that the special meeting will now take place on Thursday, 19 December, at 10 a.m. in the Trusteeship Council Chamber.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

John W. Ashe

John W. Ash

To All Permanent Representatives And Permanent Observers To the United Nations New York